
It was a musical March!
A big thanks to: 

-Jessica and Kyler for their
beautiful piano playing
-The Sommerfeld Choir

-South Eastern Harmony Singing
-Yolanda Wolf

-The EEMBC Choir
-And the Reinlander Choir!

“Keep your face to
the sun and you will

never see the
shadows.”

-Helen Keller

The Apartments
at The Gardens on Tenth 20
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Springtime fun!



Our tenants did
some wonderful
mcc handiwork!

Brightening the days!

and helping!

Spring Crafting!

Busy, busy!

Meet our new
Life Enrichment

Coordinator

Carissa Kiansky

Welcome, Carissa!


